
April Advocate Meeting 
 
No meeting the month of April due to Holy Week and Easter. 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday May 8 at 5:00 where we will get a 
sneak peek at the new cooperative website that they will be sharing with 
their prospective congregations. 
 
 
Please keep our advocates in your prayers and if you remember thank 
them for serving in this special way. 
 
 
Pastor Tim Ehling- Mission Developer for the Cooperative                             
 

 


